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Seller Use Tax Timely-Filing Discount Eliminated

Montgomery—State Revenue Commissioner Michael L. Patterson advises

retailers that beginning with the June 2001 state and state-administered county and

municipal sellers’ use tax returns, due July 20, 2001, no timely-filing discount will be

allowed.

Executive Order Number 54, issued May 25, 2001, by Gov. Don Siegelman

disallows the monthly discount on state and state-administered county and municipal

sellers’ use taxes collected by the license holder on or after June 1, 2001.

The elimination of the timely-filing discount in no way affects the rate or amount

of use tax paid by the Alabama customer.

For additional information, contact the Alabama Department of Revenue, Sales,

Use, & Business Tax Division at (334) 242-1490 or visit the department’s Web site at

www.ador.state.al.us.
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